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***MEDIA ALERT*** 

CITY OF CHICO’S 2024 PAVEMENT PRESERVATION PROJECT SET TO BEGIN 

 

(Chico, CA – April 10, 2024) - The City of Chico is pleased to announce the start of the 2024 Pavement 
Preservation Project, scheduled to kick off next week. Doolittle Construction, LLC will commence work to 
improve roadways in the Parkhurst/Webster neighborhood, Stilson Canyon Road, and Humboldt Road. The 
project includes various roadway surface treatments alongside necessary striping enhancements.  
Construction will start the week of April 15, and is expected to run through the middle of May. Funded by 
Measure H, this project underscores the City’s commitment to maintaining and improving its infrastructure 
for the benefit of all residents. 
 
Throughout the project, local access within the project construction zone will be managed with traffic 
controls in place to ensure safety for motorists and construction crews. Temporary delays may occur as 
crews and equipment maneuver through the area, with the possibility of one-lane traffic during certain 
phases of the project. Motorists are encouraged to plan routes accordingly, allowing for extra travel time or 
considering alternate paths if possible.   
 
For more information regarding the 2024 Pavement Preservation Project, please visit 
https://chico.ca.us/Departments/Engineering/Capital-Projects/2024-Pavement-Preservation-
Project/index.html  

 

For media inquiries, please contact the Engineering Department at (530) 879-6900. 
 
Located in Butte County, California, Chico is the cultural and economic center of the northern Sacramento 
Valley and the largest city north of Sacramento. Known as a college town, the home of California State 
University, Chico and for Bidwell Park, one of the largest urban parks in the world.  
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